
Department of English Undergraduate Student Association (DESA) Departmental Report 
AUS Council – March 9th, 2016 
 
DESA hosted two events recently – Poetry in Performance and “Talk Like A Pilgrim.”  
Both events went well and the pizza from Pizza Navona was delicious (as always). We 
are also still working with other departments to plan the Languages, Literatures and 
Cultures (LLC) Apartment Crawl, which will be on March 24th.  Thanks to recent funds 
from the AUIF, we are in the process of renovating our office! Last (and most thrilling), 
we are still in the process of revamping our constitution.  
 
We hold weekly meetings on Tuesdays at 5:30PM in Arts 305.  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Kira Smith 
DESA VP External 


